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Informed Consent for Youth Go Programming 2020 During COVID-19 
 
Dear Youth Go Families, 
We are so excited to able to open Youth Go’s doors.  We miss everyone and are eager to meet any new 
youth that will soon find us, and explore what Youth Go has to offer.  This document contains important 
information about our decision (Youth Go & your child/ren) to resume in-person services in light of the 
COVID-19 public health crisis. Please read this carefully and let us know if you have any questions. 
When you sign this document, it will be an official agreement between us.  
 
Decision to Participate in Youth Go Programming Face-to-Face 
We have agreed to meet in person at Youth Go or within our community. If there is a resurgence of the 
pandemic or if other health concerns arise, it may require us to close our doors again and return to 
virtual programming.  
 
Risks of Opting for In-Person Services 
You understand that by allowing your child/ren to participate with Youth Go’s in person programming, 
you are assuming the risk of exposure to the coronavirus (or other public health risk). This risk may 
increase if your child travels by public transportation, cab, or ridesharing service. 
 
Your Responsibility to Minimize Your Child/ren’s Exposure 
To obtain services in person, you agree to take certain precautions which will help keep everyone (your 
child/ren, your family, Youth Go Staff members, our families, and other youth participants and their 
families) safer from exposure, sickness and possible death. If you do not adhere to these safeguards, it 
may result in your child not being able to participate in face-to-face programming provided by Youth 
Go.   

• You will only allow your child to participate in Youth Go programming if they are symptom free. 
• We will take your child’s temperature as they enter our building.  If it is elevated (100 Fahrenheit 

or more), or if they have other symptoms of the coronavirus, Youth Go staff will ask your child 
to return to your vehicle, and not return until they are symptom free for 72 hours.  We ask that 
you wait in your vehicle in front of our building until you get an “all clear” wave from our staff. 
Youth may walk or ride their bikes/scooter/skateboard etc. to Youth Go, in this case we will ask 
the child to return home the same way they arrived. 

• Youth will wash their hands or use alcohol-based hand sanitizer when they enter the building 
(provided).  

• Youth will be provided a personal cloth face mask that they will wear while they are 
participating in activities within our center.  Youth may remove them for safety concerns while 
outside and participating in physical activity.  Youth Go staff will wash and reissue the same 
mask to each participant every time they attend our programming.  Masks are not allowed to 
be taken home.   

• Youth will work diligently to keep a distance of 6 feet when possible from other youth and staff, 
and refrain from all physical contact (e.g. no shaking hands, hugs, etc.)  

• Youth will try not to touch their face or eyes with their hands. If they do, youth will be directed 
to wash or sanitize their hands. 
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• Youth will not be allowed to bring any personal items from home other than a labelled water 
bottle and their cell phone. (No personal gaming systems, video game controllers, board games, 
etc.) 

• Youth participants will be the only ones allowed to enter our building.  If you are picking up, we 
ask that you call us at 920-722-1435 and we’ll send your child out. 

• If a resident of your home tests positive for the virus, you will immediately let Youth Go know 
and we will then discuss how we can support your child/ren until all residents are 72 hours 
symptom free.  

• Ultimately, Youth Go will have many new guidelines for everyone’s health and safety.  We will 
be gentle and kind but will expect youth to adhere to all of the staff’s directions. 
 

Youth Go may change the above precautions if additional local, state or federal orders or guidelines 
are published. If that happens, Youth Go will contact families, as well as post on all of our social media 
outlets. 
 
 
Your signature below shows that you agree to these terms and conditions, and give permission for your 
child/ren to participate in Youth Go’s programming.  
 
_________________________    _________________________ 
Print Parent/Guardian Name     Date 
 
_________________________    _________________________ 
Sign Parent/ Guardian  Name     Child/rens Names Print 
 


